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Households with rooftop solar electricity generating systems should receive a fair price for 
the electricity they feed in the the grid. The installation of more such non-polluting systems 
should be encouraged and an appropriate price mechanism would help that process. The 
provision of cheap, clean electricity should take precedence over the business model and 
profit motive of electricity retailers. 
 
 

 


